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MEMBERS NOTICE 
 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) - UPDATE 
 
12 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We have been monitoring the advice of the health authorities, the Government and Sport 
Ireland with respect to COVID-19.  
 
We have taken the decision to err on the side of caution insofar as training arrangements are 
concerned. Therefore, we confirm that all Club training sessions (Senior and Junior) will 
be suspended until further notice.  
 
We appreciate that this is an inconvenience for Members but we believe this is an 
appropriate and sensible preventative measure at this time. 
 
Any Member using the Club Room does so at their own risk and must, in all cases, take all 
necessary precautions to ensure that they are not putting themselves or others at 
unnecessary risk.  
 
We do not wish to create increased concern among Members and would ask that related 
discussion on the official Club WhatsApp group is avoided for present purposes.  
 
However, if you have any specific concerns regarding the Club approach then you can 
contact the Executive Committee at exec@trilanesboro.com.  
 
We expect to be able to update Members further over the coming days.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Executive Committee 
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